
 

 

29th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Year 2 to Year 3 Transition Meeting  
 
The end of the year is fast approaching and no doubt you are keen to find out about 
your child’s progression into their next year of education. 
 
We would like to inform you of the upcoming transition meeting from Year 2 to Year 
3. This meeting is an important opportunity for you as parents to learn about the 
transition process and to gain an insight into what your child's learning journey for 
next year will entail.  
 
We will be hosting the transition meeting on Wednesday 25th June at 9am in 
our KS2 hall.  Once you have dropped your child into class please go via the main 
office to access this hall.  
 
During the meeting, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child's new 
teacher and see their new learning environments.  
 
Attendance at the transition meeting is strongly recommended, as it will provide 
valuable information and help to ease your child's transition from one year to the 
next. Furthermore, it will provide an opportunity to share the expectations and goals 
for the upcoming academic year, which is important for your child's academic 
success.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to your child's education. We 
look forward to seeing you at the transition meeting and school tour. Please do not 
hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 
 
 


